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By Rick Anstey, Denver Infill Blog 

 

Last week in Update #86, I wrote about the start of landscaping work near the new light rail 

station. More has happened since then.  On Friday, about 50 trees arrived via two tractor trailers 

(see the first photo below).  Today, the first tree was planted, and it’s on the west side of 

Chestnut Place between 18th and 19th streets (second photo).  The other 49 or so trees are also 

destined for Chestnut. 
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Also referring to Update #86, the DUSPA renderings that I posted were not the best 

representation of the future landscaping. Ken was kind enough to find some better ones including 

the two below (courtesy of Hargreaves Associates).  You can find a couple more on our Denver 

Union Station page at JobSiteVistor.com. 

 

 
 

 
 

Still more news.  Work has resumed on the section of 16th Street along the front of the building 

at 1900 16th Street.  Here is a day-old photo of that part of the project. 

 

Scroll to next page to continue reading. 
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In answer to Corey’s question on September 16 about the mall shuttles, the prototype mall buses 

are due to arrive in October. 

 


